
Statement of the Mission of Peru to the United Nations  
after the Chair withdrew her proposal for a resolution on the theme of 

 “Realizing the Future We want: Integrating Population Issues into Sustainable 
Development, including in the Post-2015 Developmentl, Bolivia, Colombia, Costa Rica, Cuba, 
Chile, Ecuador, El Salvador, Guatemala, Honduras, Panama, Paraguay, Dominican Republic, 
Uruguay and Peru. 
 
First of all, we just want to thank the work made by the members of the Bureau of the 
Commission on Population and Development. 
 
Also, we would like to thank the excellent job made by Ambassador Ruben Escalante from El 
Salvador, as facilitator of the document. 
 
Finally, we want to support the decision adopted by the Chair. 
 
Thank you very much. 


